



August 28, 2024


Neha Hoskins

Clerk of the Board


Napa County Executive Ofice


Dear Neha,


The Napa County Commission on Aging respectfully recommends and requests that 
the Napa County Board of Supervisors appoint Karen F. Lustig to the Commission.


Thank you.


Kind regards,


Marc C. Frankenstein

Chairperson

Napa County Commission on Aging


